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  Hear from DCC Jo Shiner, the new NPCC lead for children and young people
  Pact talk about work on the impact of police home raids on young people
  Chris Bath talks about young people’s access to appropriate adults
  Find out how the IOPC youth panel is shaping the IOPC’s work
  IOPC youth panel members share their tips for officers coming into contact with young people

Young people 
Nine new cases, plus articles
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